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Re: Docket No. 20250032-EI - Review of incentive mechanisms for the electric investor-
owned utilities. 

Dear Mr. Hoffman: 

Please provide the information requested below regarding the electric investor-owned utilities’ 
incentive mechanisms to the Office of Commission Clerk by Monday, August 4, 2025. For each 
data request with a table, provide a response including an Excel spreadsheet with the 
corresponding table. 

1. Please refer to the Utility’s response to staffs first data request. For the following 
questions, please provide updated information for 2024, if applicable: 

a. No. 3 
b. No. 4 
c. No. 13 
d. No. 14 
e. No. 23 

2. Please refer to the Utility’s response to staffs first data request, No. 16. Explain whether 
the Utility would perform each of these activities absent an asset optimization 
mechanism. If not, why not? 

3. Please refer to the Utility’s response to staffs first data request, No. 20. For activities that 
have provided savings four or fewer times in the 2013 through 2024 period, explain if the 
Utility expects to perform this activity again. If so, how frequently? If not, why not? 
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Please file all responses electronically via the Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com, by 
selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form (reference Docket No. 20250032-EI) 
and also please email the filed response to discovery-gcl@psc.state.fl.us. If you have any questions, 
please contact me by phone at (850) 413-6226 or by email at SSanchez@psc.state. fl.us. 

Sincerely, 

4/ 

SS/da 

Segundo Sanchez 
Engineering Specialist II 

cc: John Burnett (john.t.burnett@fpl.com) 
Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20250032-EI) 


